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The website has changed. [ am
\ learning as promised. Take a
look. Ideas and help are welcome.
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This newsletter is produced on a Toshiba
2595XDVD laptop computer using MS Publisher
and printed on an HP Laserjet 5000 printer. The
only cost to the chapter is the cost of printing and
postage. All other costs are borne by me, the editor,
as is the website. There is NO cost to the chapter
for the website. I paid for registering the URL as
well as the monthly costs to maintain it.

The EAA393 Website is intended for the benefit of
the Chapter 393 members. It has no commercial
intent and any non EAA links is not an endorse-
ment by EAA or Chapter 393 of that site. It is
simply put there to make it easy for members new
to computers and “the web” to navigate around said
web. The content of this newsletter and the Chapter
393 website is solely the responsibility of me, the
editor and webmaster and cannot be construed as
endorsing any site other than EAA393.org. If it
turns out to be a problem, I will quit paying the
maintenance fee and take the website down.

That is my choice since EAA393 or EAA National
has no vested interest. [Duane Allen ~ Editor]

From the President
Bob Belshe, Presiding

| We had fairly nice weather on
- Saturday after the meeting. Once
again, we decided to go to
- Auburn. Are we in a rut?

- In terms of numbers, this month's
fly-out was the biggest in my

- *= memory. Eight planes turned out
for the hazy ﬂlght Last to leave and first to arrive was the
Egli's Lancair IV. Here's a list of the people who made the

trip.

Lancair IV Fred & Vi Egli, Tony Tiritelli & Linda

Lancair Bob & Sally Belshe
GlasairI  Ron & Judy Robinson
GlasairI  Lou Ellis

Glasair I Phil Jenkins & Kent Seguine

(Continued on page 2)

Our meetings are open to the public.

consider themselves invited.

EAAers might make someone else happy by introducing
them to our Chapter, getting them involved in projects,
flyouts and just plain good old camaraderie.

Our normal meeting time is 7:30 p.m. on the 4th
Wednesday of the month at the old terminal building on
John Glenn Drive just south of the tower.

Everyone can

Year 2000 Meeting schedule:

February 23

March 22

April 26

May 24

June 28

July 15 Chapter Picnic
August 23

September 27

October 25

Nov. 15 Due to Thanksgiving
Dec. 9 Christmas Party
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